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13 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In light of yesterday’s guidance from the Government we would like to reassure you that 
everything at Launde will continue as normal including school visits.  Please see the link below 
which has the up to date guidance for the public: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public 
 
In accordance with the advice if your child shows flu like symptoms ie a high temperature or a 
new continuous cough please keep your child at home.  You should follow all the guidance on 
self-isolation should this be the case. 
 
Should the guidance for schools change we will let you know as soon as we know. 
 
Please be assured we are doing everything we can to support you and your children. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Inderjit Sandhu 
Executive Headteacher 
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